New Orleans Association of Commerce
October 16, 1917,

Mr. 3. A. ijeBlanc, Secretary,
Old Spanish Trail Association,
Mobile , Alabama.

Dear Sir:

I want to thank you for your letter of October 10tn together with
iLB blue print and other inf ormation we sent me relative to the Old Spanish
Trail. | have referred same to the Good Roads 3ureau who w ill take the
natter up at their next meeting.

Thanking you to keep me in touch with any new developments along the

Old Spanish Trail, | remain

Yours very truly,

GeiEral Manage r»



